
 
The Abortion Services (Safe Access Zones) Bill 

 
I refer to attached correspondence seeking further information on the costs 
associated with the security measures taken at clinics as a result of ongoing protests 
and for information on the costs incurred as a result of the relocation of services to 
alternative Trust premises in response to ongoing protests. 
 
I wish to advise that the Southern Health & Social Care Trust has incurred no spend 
on security in this respect. 
 
Please do not hesitate to contact me should you require any additional information. 
Apologies for our delay in responding. 
 
Many thanks. 
 
Kind regards, 
 
 
 


